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[bookmark: _GoBack]Following the decision at Full Council 30/07/24, the Neighbourhood Development Plan (Tavistock Plan) was submitted to West Devon Borough Council and Dartmoor National Park Authority on 01/08/24.  The Steering Group received confirmation of receipt of the plan from both local planning authorities on 02/08/24.

A video presentation aimed at the local community has been uploaded to the plan website in order to provide background and context for individuals in the community about the progress of the plan.

The Steering Group will not meet now again until the Autumn or at such time that the Local Planning Authorities have provided an update or questions regarding the plan.

Having received the latest invoice from STA associates and in preparation for a referendum next spring, the finance spreadsheet for the NDP has been updated to reflect current expenditure and anticipated future costs. The latest invoice will be met with the grant funding from locality along with the previously approved budget from the Town Council.


